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	Item
	
	Action

	1.
	Welcome, introductions and apologies

AA welcomed all to the meeting and apologies received were as noted above. AA noted that we may need to review membership of this group and she will also chase up on a few people who had not attended the last couple of meetings.

	AA

	2.
2.1


	Notes from the previous meeting 

The notes from the previous meeting were approved with the following Actions and Matters Arising:
2.1 – c/f –Letter to encourage sign up by the Universities – AA advised that she had sent the letter out but not heard anything back. MB offered to follow this up.

	MB

	3.

	Transport Workshop
AA updated the group on the Transport Workshop that had taken place the previous week. It was a very positive event with people looking at solutions.  It was attended by about 8 reps from the Transport Partnership, reps from 3 or 4 older people organisations and various other people, including older people representatives. 

AA did a presentation to set the scene and then attendees split into 3 groups to look at the assessment and identify actions and ways forward. This was captured as an action plan with short term, medium term and long term actions. Priority for now will be on the short term actions.
· Andy Renaut has agreed to explore how to include the older people’s voice in the Transport Plan 4 
· Ian Davey agreed to have an older person’s representative on the Transport Partnership
· BW, CR and PM have been tasked with drawing up a communications plan in conjunction with the Comms team at the Council.
PM noted that at the event there had been discussion around the integration of transport across the city and also around access to certain areas such as the seafront. 
The group discussed how to support any reps chosen eg for the Transport Partnership to ensure they represent the views of older people as a whole and feedback to the wider community. It was agreed that we need to introduce some infrastructure around any future forums, but that a Job Description is too formal.  PM will raise the issue of representation on the Transport Forum at the next OP Council which is taking place the following week. There is also the AFC Forum and the group discussed how these two interact. 
It was agreed the workshop was a good model to follow for other topics. There are currently 9 domains, including our additional one of Arts & Culture. AA proposed that the next topic should be on something where we know there is being some work done and we can have an impact such as the development of the Level area. BW advised that there was learning to be had from the neighbourhood governance pilots which look at using resources within the community and suggested that Parks may be a good place to start.
AA noted that we do not have the resources to redo any of the research collated but it can be reviewed on a regular basis. JM proposed we use some older people as ‘critical friends’ who could look at the research for us and update it where possible. 
LW offered to map out the different ways of involving older people and associated requirements around resources and engagement. She will prepare a draft and send it out for comment/input from the rest of the group by the end of January so it can be discussed at the February meeting.
AA will send out the notes from the Transport Workshop once she has cleared them with those that have actions.

	AR
AA

BW/PM/CR

LW / All
AA

	4.


	Next Workshop
BW advised that the City Engagement Forum (which is led by CVSF, now Community Works) and the City Inclusion Partnership are having a workshop next week to discuss the possibility of joining up. The group discussed whether a workshop on Social Inclusion would be a good next workshop topic.  It was agreed to await the outcome of the workshop and discuss at the next S/G meeting in February.

	

	5.


	Communications
As advised earlier, BW, PM and CR will be working together on a Comms Plan. It was noted that ideally the partnerships we work with could communicate out that they are having conversations with older people as this would reflect well on them and would also set a precedent for other partnerships
The group discussed a possible newsletter that could go out on a regular basis to all organisations to show what it happening. Alternatively a summary could be produces that could be included in the newsletters of other organisations.

The possibility of a website and facebook page was discussed for Age Friendly City. We could just tag on to existing Council pages or other sites such as the Older People’s Council website. BW and EK to discuss taking this idea forward. It was agreed that all would consider what would work and feed this in at the February meeting.

	BW/EK

All

	6.

	Ageing Better Lottery Bid
JS was not at the meeting and no one else was able to provide an update in her place.


	

	7.
	BHCC Day Activities/Services Commission
JM updated the group on the recent Day Services commissioning process linked to 3 areas across the city. The successful organisations bid to be inclusive and to minimise the gaps in services through working in partnership. Each locality area will have a mix of: 

· A community type service

· A building based service

· A befriending type service

Key points that were taken into account include:

· Seeking to join up with other organisations/services in the area
· Linking in to IPCTs

· Easier referral into key organisations

· We want a mix of each type of service in each area in order to meet the needs of people

· Link in to the independent sector

· Link in to the voluntary and community sector

· Work with communities that have previously been excluded

The successful bids were:

East – Somerset day Centre, NCS (Neighbourhood Care Scheme), Lifelines
North & Central – St John’s; Trust for Developing Communities; LGBT Switchboard

West - St John’s; Trust for Developing Communities; Hangleton & Knoll Project

These changes will hopefully provide more flexibility with different levels of usage. They will come into effect on 1st April 2014 and there is still lots of work to be done on how the different organisations link together.


	

	8.

	Feedback from the UK AFC network
BW had attended the network meeting for AA. She distributed a presentation about the meeting and highlighted the Transport Research & Evaluation Framework and the Open Spaces Research & Evaluation Framework. BW asked for comments from the group for both of these which she will feed back to the UK AFC Network.
The group discussed whether there was an issue with having standardised national instruments which are not tailored to local needs and BW advised that they are meant to inform practice and be a useful tool. They also include helpful links. The plan is for these frameworks to be concrete enough for use by the end of April 2014.

	ALL

	9.
	AOB
· BW advised that a new helpline for older people called ‘Silverline’ had been launched by Esther Rantzen. It aims to provide 24hr support and advice and is apparently linked in to Age UK. The group agreed they would be interested to hear how this works and BW will follow this up with JS to find out what is happening locally and how they are linked in to local services
· Dementia – JM advised that the main headline is that they are looking to support people with dementia in main stream services for as long as possible.

	BW

	10.
	Dates of Future Meetings

Future meetings will take place at King’s House in room 431 on:

Wednesday 5th February, 10am – 12 pm

Wednesday 9th April, 10am – 12 pm

Wednesday 4th June, 10am - 12pm
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